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I have been a Newberg resident and user of the Willamette river at Roders Landing 

since the early 1980's. This river belongs to ALL boaters. There should be no 

restrictions or buoy's on the river at any time. This is not only unsafe because it 

narrows the water way and the channel. This can cause boats to be to close!!. Just 

because you own a home on the river, does not mean YOU own the river. Give all 

the boaters a great place to enjoy this beautiful part of the Willamette river.  


